2017 Relay For Life On Site Do’s & Don’ts

No vehicles are allowed in the track and campsite area after 4:00 p.m. If you arrive earlier in the day to set up, we ask that you drop of your things at your campsite and then move your car to the designated area. If you arrive after 4:00 p.m., there will be a drop area to unload your team gear and we will have golf and utility carts manned by volunteers to help transport your things to your campsite. Please park your car in the designated area in an orderly fashion so that people can leave throughout the evening without restrictions.

Campfires are permitted, but they must be off the ground in a raised campfire ring. Charcoal grills are also permitted. There will be metal “ASH” cans provided to put your spent briquettes, ash, etc. into. Do NOT put them in the regular trash cans or spread the ashes onto the grounds. Propane grills, heaters, etc. are permitted. If you are cooking anything on a grill, put a tarp or piece of cardboard under the grill to catch and absorb any spills, etc.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be Trash and Ash cans in place at various locations. Please use them as intended. If a can is full, please find another available trashcan. We will do our best to keep them emptied throughout the event. Please do not place heavy items or bags of ice in them. Ice should be dumped on the outskirts of the area and the bag disposed of properly.

The campsites are 15’ across X 20’ deep. Keep all guide wires, etc. within your designated area. There are no electrical hook ups so you will need to use battery powered items or “quiet” generators. Please be respectful of neighboring campsites. All generators must be turned off during the luminary ceremony. 

Where do you place luminaries? Place your team’s luminaries in front of your campsite, but off the track. Do not place them in front of other campsites. Some teams may have to double row their luminaries. When setting up, remember to allow space for them. Luminaries must be held in place by a can of food that can be donated the following morning to the Blue Ridge Area Food Bank.

After the closing ceremony, vehicles will be allowed to enter the campsite area to start taking down your Relay site. Be mindful of your vehicle so as not to block your fellow Relay participants.

Our goal is to leave the Expo property in perfect condition and let them know that we are glad to have them as a Relay partner. Let’s do our best to leave a good impression.

No alcohol, tobacco, vapors or illegal drugs are allowed at the Relay event. 

Do not bring your Pets. Registered service animals are the only exception to this rule. If you want to get your pet involved in a Relay event, check out “Bark For Life” on Saturday, September 30th at Gypsy Hill Park.

No bicycles, scooters and skateboards.

No weapons of any kind (guns, knives with blades over 3 inches, etc.)


